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CALL YOUR VETERINARIAN
Practices are urging clients to call ahead of 
time or make an appointment online. It’s 
important to keep the veterinary office’s 
capacity and staff in mind. Advanced 
scheduling makes the process easier for all!

ASK ABOUT NEW PROTOCOLS 
In order to comply with new regulations, 
veterinary practices have had to institute a 
myriad of changes. Find out what your vet’s 
specific policies are for appointments in 
advance so you know what to expect when 
you arrive.

PLEASE BE PATIENT
Additional precautionary measures your 
veterinary practice has implemented may 
result in longer wait times.  Your vet cares 
about you and your cat – this is for the 
safety of all involved.

SOCIAL DISTANCING
When on the premises of the veterinary 
office, wear a mask, practice social 
distancing, avoid direct contact with others, 
and wash or disinfect your hands. If you feel 
unwell, contact your vet and re-schedule.

VETERINARY APPOINTMENTS:
ADAPTING TO CHANGE


